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TEMPORARY WATER SHUT OFF  
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 6, Ohiarí:ha / June 2007) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
Technical Services Department would like to inform residents of the community 
of a temporary interruption in water service. 
 
Emergency repairs to the water and sewer system are currently underway. Water 
will be shut off for a short period of time in the areas of Chilly Willie’s 
Convenience Store, Myrtle Bush’s residence and the Kateri Memorial Hospital. 
 
For further information contact Technical Services at 450 635 1016. 
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For more information, please contact:   
Gene Diabo, Communications  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 254     
gene.diabo@mck.ca 
 
 
  
  

 


